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Ambassador Robert Strayer, Senior Advisor Brian Bulatao and high-ranking
colleagues from FCC, FTC, DoD, Commerce, and USAID are currently
participating in MWC Barcelona (formerly Mobile World Congress). The main
topic of discussion is 5G, the next generation of mobile communication, which
promises to transform both economy and society by connecting billions of
devices to the Internet and enabling a broad array of new applications. The
United States will continue to work to ensure that partners and allies
maintain secure and reliable communications networks and supply chains to
reduce the risks of unauthorized access and malicious cyber activity.

To read Ambassador Strayer’s full remarks at today’s press availability in
Barcelona, please click here.

For further information, please contact the Bureau of Economic and Business
Affairs, Economic Policy Analysis and Public Diplomacy Office (EB/EPPD) at
EB-A-PD-DL@state.gov. Follow along on Twitter at @EconAtState.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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